
$694,405 - 2129 Yukon, Pomona
MLS® #CV24032891

$694,405
4 Bedroom, 4.00 Bathroom, 1,631 sqft
Residential on 0 Acres

Gateway Towns, Pomona, CA

Step into your future at Gateway with this
Tri-Level New Townhome, ready for March
move-in! Featuring a thoughtfully designed
three-level layout, this home offers
convenience and comfort. Enjoy a lower level
with a secondary bedroom, perfect for a home
office or guest room. The second floor boasts
an open-concept layout with a casual dining
area, spacious great room, and a
well-appointed kitchen with white cabinetry,
Quartz countertops, and brush nickel finishes.
Upstairs, the secluded owner's suite awaits,
alongside two secondary bedrooms, a full
bath, and a convenient laundry room. Enjoy
exclusive amenities at Gateway, including a
community pool, restroom building, and park
with a tot-lot. Don't miss out on this prime
location close to the pool, tot lot, and BBQ
area. Schedule your private tour today!

Built in 2024

Additional Information

City Pomona

County Los Angeles

Zip 91766

MLS® # CV24032891

Bedrooms 4

Bathrooms 4

Square Ft 1,631

Lot Size 0.00



Neighborhood POMONA (91766)

Garages 2

Listing Details
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